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We just used the fabric panels that you made for us for our clinic in Cyvadier,
Haiti. We were very pleased with the protection that they gave us during the
recent Hurricane. Very little water penetrated the panels and the wind noise
was considerably lower than expected.

Again, we are very pleased with the protection that was provided by the
Hurricane Fabric panels.

God bless.

Richard Hammond,
Friends of the Children of Haiti.
(309) 369-2634.
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